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' g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION,

| WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

\...../
Mr. Gary L. Groesch AUG 0 01984
Executive Director
Citizens for Safe Energy
2257 Bayou Road IN RESPONSE REFER
New Orleans, LA 70119 TO F0IA-84-300

Dear Mr. Groesch:

This is in response to your letter dated April 17, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), a copy
of the transcript of a meeting held March 26, 1984, on basemat
adequacy at Waterford Unit 3, and any correspondence, memoranda, and/or
working papers relating to that meeting.

The staff has identified the following records as being subject to your
request.

1. April 6, 1984, meeting summary for LP&L's presentation of
basemat adequacy at Waterford 3 by J. H. Wilson, with stated
attachments. (This record has already been provided to you
and other parties included on the service list.)

2. April 16, 1984, letter from R. S. Leddick to Harold Denton
regarding construction adequacy of WSES-3 basemat. (This
record has already been placed in the NRC's Public Document
Room and the Local Public Document Room under accession
number 8404190358, docket 50-382.)

As you know, on April 2 the staff undertook an intensive review to resolve
issues in order to reach a licensing decision on Waterford Unit 3.
Certain pertinent records are being provided to parties on the service
list, as noted above. For your information, the staff intends to make
relevant records not otherwise exempt under the F0IA publicly available
following publication of a supplemental safety evaluation report. At
that time, records related to basemat cracking will be placed in the
docket file and separate file for a related F0IA request, F01A-84-455,
in both the Public Document Room and the Local Public Document Room.
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Th'is completes action on your request. If you have any questions
regarding this response, please telephone Linda Robinson at (301)
492-8978.

Sincerely,

.. g
i . M. Felton, Director

s

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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